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ADDENDUM 2 
STORM DAMAGE REPAIR WORK 

CITY PROJECT NO.: F2023-01 
  

 June 6, 2024 
 
 REVISED BID OPENING DATE:  Tuesday, June 11, 2024, 2:00 p.m.  
 

All prospective bidders are hereby notified that modification and/or changes are to be made to the 
contract documents for this project, as entitled above.  
 

General 
1. This Addendum forms a part of the Bidding and Contract Documents for the Storm Damage 

Repair Work (City Project No.: F2023-01) project released on May 22, 2024, with amendments 
and additions noted herein below. 

2. This Addendum has a total of one (1) page (including this page) and modifies the Contract 
Documents in the following manner: 

a. Provides questions and answers. 

3. Bidders are responsible for submitting proposed costs based upon all of the revisions shown 
herein. It will be construed that each bidder’s proposal is submitted with full knowledge of all 
modifications and supplemental data specified herein. Acknowledgement of this Addendum 
is required in the bid proposal and failure to do so may cause rejection of your proposal as 
being non-responsive. 

 
Sanjay Mishra, P.E., T.E.,  
Public Works Director 

Questions and Answers 
 
Q1. The above listed project states that, project Labor Agreement, my question is does a 

contractor have to been signatory to the unions if Awarded this project, If so would the City 
Of Pinole consider waiving the "PLA" project Labor Agreement, being the project is 
estimated at only 135,000.  
 

Answer: PLA is not required for bids less than $1,000,000. Please refer to INSTRUCTION 
TO BIDDERS 24.  
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